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Comments: Dear Sir

 

Please do not allow any mining in the South Fork of the Salmon River drainage or any of its tributaries! The

Forest Service and the state of Idaho are valuable stewards of this significant tract of back country wild lands

(and water) that are of unbelievable value to Idaho residents and visitors for generations to come. This asset, and

others like it, are of much more value being preserved, than for some mining company's short term profit. I kayak

in the area and laud the beauty of the area being threatened. Once again, I support all efforts to prevent any

threat, especially mining, in the South Fork Salmon River area, as well as any of the South Fork Salmon

tributaries.

 

Thank You,

 

Robert Shay


